
 

 

Fukushima Kenjinkai Information 

Date:   02 / 10 / 2017  

Name of 

Kenjinkai 
Mexico Fukushima Kenjinkai 

Date of  

establishment 
May 31, 2014  

Number of 

members 
45 members                  as of    02 / 10 / 2017 

Name of 

President 
Eiji Sato 

Executive staff 
Yu Kamiyama, Nanao Tani, Vice Presidents 

Naoya Hoshi, Secretary General 

Contact 

information 

T E L： not available to the public 

F A X： none 

E - m a i l： nahoshi@deloittemx.com 

Main activities 

 

When various Japan-Mexico friendship memorial events were held in Mexico in 

2014, we gathered a group of people from Fukushima Prefecture. These people 

previously volunteered and had experience working with the Japanese Ambassador 

Megata. We formed the Kenjinkai in order to hold events and promote Fukushima 

Prefecture in Mexico 

 

In addition, to our regular meetings twice a year (New Year's party and Year-End 

party), we also have a booth every year at the autumn festival sponsored by the 

Japan Mexico Association. At the booth we sell Namie Yakisoba, Imoni (soup) 

and Fukushima Prefecture produced sake to Mexican people, we also distribute 

each area’s tourist pamphlets and promotional material. At the end of the year, I 

will attend the emperor's birthday celebration event to be held at the official 

residence of the Japanese Ambassador and hand out Akabeko (red cow) goods, 

etc., while carrying out educational activities. 

 

We also have charity events run by volunteer members, with earnings going to the 

local governments in our hometown. In addition to this we also hold 

awareness-raising programs in Mexico about Hideo Noguchi's activities in 

Mexico, and invite children from Fukushima prefecture to our local schools on a 

irregular basis. And finally we promote cultural exchange between Mexican and 

Japanese people. 
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